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Elmer Art 

Nurture have looked at the  story Elmer the Elephant this week. They have created an art project by 

painting pictures of Elmer. Students mixed their own colours to paint the patches.  

 

Learning Outside the Classroom 

Bird Feeders– Oak Class 

Oak class have been making bird feeders out of coconut shells, to help feed the birds over the winter. 
Students mixed lard and bird seed together and spooned it into coconut shells to hang in the trees. 

Our Core Value of the Month is ‘Safety’ 

Students of 8/9Jexplored our school value ‘Safety’ and came up with lots of ideas to ensure we stay safe at 

school.  This month’s core value has linked with our PfA topic– Human Rights. 

‘We all have the right to feel safe all the time.’ 
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      Spring Term 2025 

Term Time:  

Tuesday 7 January to Friday 14 February 

Thursday 23rd January: Reflexions Coffee Morning 9.15-10.30 

Half Term: 

Monday 17 February to Friday 21 February 

Term Time: 

Monday 24 February to Friday 11 April 

Friday 11 April—School Closes Early 

Early Closure Times: Lower School 12.45pm - Upper School 1.15pm                                                

Sixth Form-Animal Care 

At Rodbaston College this week, students have been working with the 

horses. They have groomed them and fed them and cleaned out the sta-

bles as part of their work in Animal Care.  

 

 

This weeks sign of the week is: Shop. 

For more information about Makaton,  

videos and signs of the week please visit:  

https://www.makaton.org/   

Support you Child's Emotional Wellbeing and Mental Health 

Reflexions is a Mental Health Support Team (MHST), they are a service that helps in-
crease access to mental health support for children and young people in schools. 
Members of their team are holding a coffee morning at Penn Fields on Thursday 23rd 
January 9:15am - 10:30am. This is a wonderful opportunity to ask questions and share 
the type of support you feel that parents need to help their child’s mental health. 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

Arts Award—Collage 

Year 7 have been making collages as part of their Arts Award work.  They are using a variety of papers 

and found materials to create collages inspired by Winter and nature. 


